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SYNOPSIS The City has received a request from the Executive Director 

of the Little Rock Technology Park to disburse funds 

allocated to the Technology Park Special Project.    

 

FISCAL IMPACT The total requested transfer is $1,500,000.00.  Funding of 

$3,000,000.00 was set aside in the Little Rock Technology 

Park Special Project Account No. 108129-S10C522, 

authorized by Ordinance No. 22,234 (March 7, 2023).  

Currently, $2,000,000.00 remains in the Special Project. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND The City indicated that it would set aside up to 

$3,000,000.00 for economic development.  The funds are 

designated for the construction costs and fees for the 

remodel of 421 Main Street. 

 


